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MR Gerald withheld 
ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 
email@confidential.com 

RE: DA2021/0680 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Shame on you Investors for putting Children at risk for your own financial gain .

These Investors are showing a complete lack of concern for the safety of our children and 
responsibility as inevitably some child will be involved in a accident given this very dangerous 
location .

This is a stupid idea and would be better suited to a commercial location with proper safety 
measures considered not on a busy roundabout .

I walk up this street a few times a week with my granddaughter to school and I am always 
concerned at how fast the cars travel sometimes driving right over the middle of the 
roundabout .

Council please consider the amount of residents that have objected to this and stand by your 
local community voice and not out of the area investors who only to stand to gain financially .
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